
Cemetery Board Meeting 

5:00 P.M. 

Cit y Library Meeting Room, per notice in the Valentine Midland Newspaper. 

Notice of meeting was given. Notice of the Open Meetings Act was provided as per law. 

Board Members in attendance: Brown, Cardinal, Joseph, Rhodes and Snell, none absent. 

Meeting was called to order at 5:10P.M. 

Minutes from the April 6 th meeting were read and approved by Joseph first, Brown seconded with all 
be ing in favor. 

No Citizen Comment 

Payables included an invoice f rom Kirk Barnes for crushed cement la id in front of the Columbarium. 
Invoice approved by Brown, seconded by Joseph with all other members in favor. 

Old Business consisted of continued discussion on trees. Joseph is checking on resources. 

Clean up of flowers will be on June 6 th . Board members will pick up flowers left not in permanent vases 

and put on a trailer or a dumpster to be left for one week, then disposed of. 

Trash cans were put out in several spots at the cemetery. 

Bollards should be installed shortly. 

Brown will check on curb stops. 

New Business consisted of discussion on landscaping around the columbarium. Spirea was discussed 

and Snell will watch the va rious nurseries for sales. 

Wood chips will be added to the corner bushes, donated by NRD. 

The letter from Mrs. Marple was read and approved to be sent. 


